



Wesel, 05.06.2019

Stadtverwaltung Wesel - Postfach 10 07 60 - 46467 Wesel

Mayor of Felixstowe Mr. Nick Barber Town Hall Suffolk IP 11 2 AG

**GB - FELIXSTOWE** 

Dear Mr. Mayor Barber, dear Nick,

thank you for the cordial welcome in Felixstowe last weekend. We were delighted at your great hospitality.

I enjoyed the Suffolk Show, which I've never seen before, the Afternoon Tea and the interesting conversation with John Hobley, the Vice-President of the British-German Association. I'm glad that there is such a connection between our towns. It is much more than an official partnership - it's a friendship between the people of Felixstowe and Wesel.

I'm looking forward to see you to the 45th partnership anniversary and the PPP-days in August to return the hospitality.

Please relay the heartfelt thanks and wishes also to Mark and Julie Jepson and Lorna Monsen.

Sincerely regards

Ulrike Westkamp

Mayoress